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13th March 2015 
 
 
Dear Jammil 
 
I am writing with great pleasure to acknowledge all the great work that the Islamic 
society has done this academic year. The Islamic Society of University of Lincoln 
have actively engaged in the life of the university community and at large through 
their different initiatives. Discover Islam week, a series of events that helped 
members of the Islamic society and people of other faiths and local community to 
hear and learn about Islam. Being led by the students I am very much impressed by 
the dedication, commitments and enthusiasm that you have put into different 
activities. You have engaged and supported other university events especially 
Chaplaincy Peace Garden and other Global week events.  
 
Your representation and active participation was remarkable. You have also worked 
in partnership with other external organisations such as Lincolnshire Police, St. 
Barnabas Hospice and Cancer Research - your work was quite inspiring. You have 
done lots of fundraising for local charities and engaged with city wide local 
organisations such as Lincoln Islamic Association and a nursery school.  
 
You and some of your members are very passionate in fundraising and with all the 
preparation for the events and the day to day affairs of the society. May you and the 
Islamic society's good work continue to inspire the people on campus and at large 
with the passion, dedication and compassionate act of working together to build a 
peaceful campus. May the remaining academic year be a fantastic one. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Subash Chellaiah 
University Chaplain 


